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When’s the last time you connected? 





Connect your computer to the Postal Service intranet 
weekly to receive software and virus-protection 
updates.

It keeps away hackers and viruses.

Ensuring your desktop or laptop has the latest software 
updates helps keep postal information systems secure 
against malicious cyber intrusions that hurt our reputation 
are costly to address. 

And that’s smart business. 


